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Joint position statement with 
WHO, highlights ten main 
actions, and related sub-
actions, that were identified 
as being essential for the 
strengthening of radiation 
protection in medicine over 
the next decade 

 

The Bonn Call-for-Action 



• Enhance the implementation of the principle of 
justification  

• Enhanced the implementation of the protection and 
safety 

• Strengthen manufacturers’ role in contributing to the 
overall safety regime 

• Strengthen radiation protection education and 
training of health professionals 

• Shape and promote a strategic research agenda for 
radiation protection in medicine 

• Increase availability of improved global 
information on medical exposure and 
occupational exposure in medicine 

• Improve prevention of medical radiation 
incidents and accidents 

• Strengthen radiation safety culture in health 
care 

• Foster an improved benefit-risk-dialogue 

• Strengthen the implementation of safety 
requirements globally 

The Bonn Call-for-Action 



Regional Coordinator’s meeting 4-8 May 2015 

6 member states requested national training on safety culture  in 
order to promote radiation protection and safety of patients 

 

Request from Member States 



SAFRON 

• Continue to see lack of safety culture in reports, contributing 
factors, and corrective actions 

• Human error continues to the cause of the error without 
consideration or investigation as to why the person behaved 
in such a manner 

• Lack of understanding on the purpose and how to perform a 
root cause analysis and determine corrective action to 
mitigate future incidents 



SAFRON 

Describe contributing factors to the incident:  other 

issues with treatment plan - causing delays and re-set 

up required  



October 2015  

Safety Culture 



Thank you 
Follow us at: http://rpop.iaea.org 


